
Free Mental Health
Support
Global Village is pleased to announce that
starting March 1, 2025, the Healing Path
Wellness Centre will provide free mental
health counselling and psycho-education to
Brooks/Newell Region communities.

Confidential and free

For registration, please email us at:
info@globalvillagecentre.ca
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